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BENEFIT

Rick Honeycutt Youth Benefit
Heartland Ranch & Arena
Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis

Heartland Ranch & Arena and the Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis will be working with the
Rick Honeycutt Youth Benefit to raise money for children in the North Georgia and
Chattanooga Area. The golf tournament will be held on Wednesday, October 22, 2008. If
you would like to participate in the tournament, please contact Paul Cook at 423-802-
4085,

Attached is a summary sheet of the various organizations receiving benefits from the
Rick Honeycutt Youth Benefit Golf Tournament since December of 1992. The Fort
Oglethorpe Kiwanis Club currently supports two Key Clubs and two Builders Clubs in
local schools, works with Head Start at Christmas, assists the Learning Center with funds
to pay for child care while parents are studying for their GED, provides scholarships to
two local High Schools and supports other organizations in our area. We will be
increasing our support of Key Club and Builders Club sponsorships and also begin
working with the BUG program in elementary schools.

The Heartland Ranch and Arena has started on land donated by the Honeycutt family to
serve the children with special needs in the area. They will be hosting a horse show in
conjunction with the Special Olympics in November. Other programs are being
developed and this organization will be the only one of its kind between Nashville and
Atlanta.

We are asking for your support of the above organizations by donating an item to be
auctioned off at our silent or live auction, which will be held at our Monday Night Party
on October 20, 2008 at BMW of Chattanooga. This auction is held jointly with the Blood
Assurance Foundation to fund scholarships to deserving high school seniors in the area.
Your gift, no matter how large or small, will assist us in our efforts to help the youth of
our area.

If you are interested in donating an item, please contact Lynn Fant-Burke at 423-304-
5820 or Bobbie Allison-Standefer at 423-504-9954. You may also e-mail Lynn at

Your assistance will be greatly appreciated.
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